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Lake County Engineer – Seeking Public Input on the LAK Saint Clair Bridge Overlay Project in 
Painesville, Ohio and Fairport Harbor, Ohio 

 

 

 

 The Lake County Engineer is repairing the bridge and approach slab wearing surface on the Saint 
Clair Street bridge over the Grand River in the City of Painesville and the Village of Fairport Harbor by 
performing a concrete deck overlay. The bridge wearing surface is in poor condition and in need of 
maintenance. 

 The bridge will be closed for the duration of the project. A detour route consisting of SR535 
(Richmond Road / East Street), Sanford, and Skinner will be posted for the travelling public. 

 The Saint Clair Bridge improvement is scheduled for construction in 2024.  The estimated 
construction cost is $760,000. 

 Lake County Engineer’s Office is seeking public input regarding this project.  Comments can be 
submitted via mail or email to: 

 Mail – Ms. Traci A. Salkiewicz, PE, Chief Deputy Engineer 
             Lake County Engineer 
             105 Main Street, Suite A205 
             Painesville, Ohio 44077 
 
 Email – traci.salkiewicz@lakecountyohio.gov 
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Comments will be received until May 24, 2024. 
 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal 
environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 
327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 11, 2015, and executed by FHWA and 
ODOT. 
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